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Dear Parents,
Following the discussions and questions raised by parents regarding GDPR and photography in school, we have invited into school Carol Leckie the Local Authority safeguarding officer.

She is coming to an extra- Parents Focus Group on Monday 17th June at 2.30pm in Early years room.  We will be discussing GDPR, safeguarding and how it affects all of us in education and schools.

As part of this we will be discussing the logistics for Sports day and the Leavers Service at Hebron Church .

I look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Hughes

Head Teacher

SUMMER13

